Monroe Concert Band to present free concert December 20

Written by Woodinville Weekly Staff

The Monroe Concert Band will present a free concert to benefit Take the Next Step Thursday,
December 20, at 7 p.m. at the Wagner Performing Arts Center, 639 West Main in Monroe.
Attendees are asked to bring donations of non-perishable food, hygiene products, gloves,

diapers or baby wipes. For information: www.monroeconcertband.org or
Facebook.com/MonroeWaMusic.




